Welcome to Use the Study Commons in the New Library (11/02/2014)

Dear all,

Greetings!

In order to provide study space to our users in the new campus, The **Wu Yee Sun Library** in the new campus will open the Study Commons as a self-study area from **12 February 2014** onwards. The area is located on the first floor of the Library's north wing (above Pacific Coffee) and is furnished with around 110 reading seats.

The Study Commons will be open 7 days a week, **from 8:00 to 24:00** (midnight). Users may enter this area by using the staircase beside the entrance of Pacific Coffee (Please refer to the attached photos for the exact location). For any enquiry, please contact us by phone at 8397 8161 or by email at lib circ@umac.mo.

Best Regards,

UM Library

Guidelines for using the Study Commons:

- 1. Please be reminded that silence must be observed. Eating and occupying seats with belongings are prohibited in the area.
- 2. For any emergency, please contact the new campus security (Tel. 8822 4126 or 6633 1860).





